
Tuition Payments: Your next tuition 

payments is due by or on Sept. 1st.                      

We are currently trying to work out all 

the kinks for the new on-line tuition 

payment system before we ask you to 

use it. So to keep things organized 

please send Septembers payment                                                 

 By mail  

 Bill payer from your bank   

 Your cell phone app for bill paying  

 drop off to the main office between 

10-1pm 
 

* Note: This new procedure is in place for both 

efficiency & liability purposes. As Director, I am 

not bonded and cannot directly handle large sums 

of money. Therefore, it is important that you use 

one of the methods mentioned above until we get 

our on-line banking system squared away! 

"Parent Meeting & Greeting"                                                     
Inviting parents/guardians and care givers to come and  

Meet Our New Staff 

Saturday, August 27th  

 9-11 am. 
An informal meeting & introductions will take place from 

9-10 or you can drop in at any time from 10-11 to chat 

with us. We would like to see both parents attend and be 

able to have some adult conversations with you about our 

school changes, polices and future goals. However if you 

feel you would like your child to be present to greet the 

teacher or experience the classroom once more we can 

accommodate you. I only ask that you please email me to 

let me know ahead of time so that I can arrange proper 

supervision for the children in their classroom while we 

are meeting separately in the church lower hall to have 

our adult conversations.  
 

Who's Who at St. David's 
 

Mrs. Jill Boni- Education Coordinator/3's Teacher 

Comes to us with 17 years experience in the field having been a 

Director/Administrator, Education Coordinator, and lead 

preschool teacher.  She has a BS degree in Human 

Development & Family Studies with a concentration in Early 

Childhood Settings, an Associate's Degree in Early Childhood 

Ed and RI Teaching Certificate (Preschool-grade  2)                                

Mrs. Kim Vieira- Lead Teacher/ Pre-K               

Bachelor of Science in Human Development and Family Studies 

from URI, Associates in Early Childhood Education from CCRI 

and holds a Teacher Assistant certificate. Lead Preschool 

teacher and Early Childhood Education Specialist with 

experience in developing pre-K program improvements, 

strategic planning for pre-kindergarten curriculum initiatives 

involving parents as well as assessing children and classroom 

environments.                                                             

Erin Di Cenzo-Co-Preschool Teacher for all students        

Has worked in the Early Childhood Education for over ten 

years. Graduate from Community College of Rhode Island with 

Early Childhood Education Certification. Currently working on 

her Bachelors degree.  She is certified in the RI Early 

Learning and Development Standards as well as holds a 

Teacher Assistant Certification. Erin has been a lead teacher 

for older toddlers and preschoolers. 

 

 

"Welcome Days"  
Thursday-September 8th for 

Tuesday & Thursday students only  
 

Friday- September9/9 for all other 

3, 4, & 5 day students.  

It will run for 2 hours from 9-11 am 

for children to play, snack and 

interact with each other.  

Parents are welcome to stay! 

Communications: Website still under 

construction, coming soon....... 

Send your emails to this new address: 

stdavidspreschoolri@gmail.com                                   

or call our same number: 944-5377 

 

 

Preschool - Update 2  
We believe that every child has wings and we will teach them to soar! 


